From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 11, 2021 2:56:49 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 11:50 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-03

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Scott Baker

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

the proposed increase is ridiculous and unacceptable. the current delivery cost is far to high. reduce the delivery cost
to $0 and then apply your rates. customers will be responsible for how much hydro they use. (this won't be fun for
me) but I certainly will be taking measures to use as little hydro as possible. figure it out and quit gouging the hell
out of people. who the hell came up with this jackass idea ?

-- Attachment --





